ITB #25-26 Summary

A total of eight hundred and ninety-three (893) vendors were notified of the solicitation, which was
posted in the Bonfire electronic procurement portal, as well as posted in the Electronic Business Daily
(ESBD) website and advertised in the Facts. There were fifty-nine (59) document takers resulting in three
(3) submissions.

The project’s budget amount was $235,157.00; however, the apparent low bidder, DVL Enterprises
response was in the amount of $347,477.00. Due to the submissions exceeding the project’s budget
amount, it is the recommendation of the Engineering Department to reject all submissions for “ITB #25-
26 Widening for Right Turn Deceleration Lane Along NB FM 523 to EB CR 792" and re-advertise based
upon a revised scope of work.



